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INVITATION TO THE 2024 SUMMER CONFERENCE 

 
To:  Schools Division Superintendents  

 
1. This has reference to Memorandum DM-OUHROD-2024-0766 titled 

INVITATION TO THE 2024 SUMMER CONFERENCE. The Association of Special 
Libraries of the Philippines, Inc. (ASLP) will conduct the activity on May 8-10, 2024 

at Orchard Hotel, Baguio City with the theme #LibraRIZZ: Harmonizing skills and 

balancing mastery for future ready librarians and information professionals.  
 

2.  The conference objectives are the following: 
2.1.  Empower Information Professionals with soft and hard skills needed in  

        the workplace; 
2.2  Re-channel skills in Information Management for workplace  

responsiveness; 
2.3  Achieve tangible outputs by translating one’s mastery to workplace 

impact. 

2.4  Sustain professional relevance in the local and international platforms; 
2.5  Empower Information Professionals by cultivating integrity and pride in 

the practice of the profession. 
 

3. Librarians and Information Professionals associated with the Department of 
Education are the identified participants.  

 

4. Expenses related to the conduct of the activity shall be subject to the approval 
of their respective approving authorities, subject to the usual accounting and auditing 

rules and regulations.  
 

5. For queries and clarifications, contact ASLP Secretariat through the email 
address aslplibrarians@gmail.com or mobile number 0998-5347-835.  See attached 

DM-OUHROD-2024-0766 for more information. 
 

6.   For information and dissemination. 

 
 

 
 

CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 
 Director IV 

Encl.: None 
Reference: Memorandum DM-OUHROD-2024-0766 
Allocation:   None 
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